
 

Governance 
We have distributed a discussion 
paper developed by John Ramsay & 
Associates to all stakeholders on the 
database for comment before the 
report is finalised by the end of March. 
 

Service model 
We have received the final service 
model report from BurnsBridge 
Sweett.  Because the report is long, 
we are developing a synopsis and will 
make this available for broader 
distribution and feedback over the 
coming weeks. 
 

Architects and user group 
workshops 

Forward Brianese (architects) held its 
first workshop with project user 
group representatives in late February 
to better understand each service 
area’s design needs for the Clarence 
ICC/GP Super Clinic.   

The second user group workshop was 
held on Friday March 6.   

In the morning session, Forward 
Brianese presented a summary of the 
information gained from the user 
groups so far and brainstormed the 
functional layout of services in the new 
building and how they interrelate with 
each other.  

The afternoon session further 
explored the specific needs for each 
user group.   

The user group and architects will 
continue to meet fortnightly. The 
architects will use the information 
from these meetings to help them  
 

develop the first phase schematic 
design, due for completion by April 
2009. 

 

 
Participants at the Forward Brianese/user group 
workshop. 

 

Further information  
Please email 
cicc.reception@dhhs.tas.gov.au   
 
You can also visit our website at 
www.dhhs.tas.gov.au/future_health/claren
ce_integrated_care_centre 
 
If you receive this fact sheet in the 
mail but would prefer it via email, 
please email us on the above address.  
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